From: Librock, Matthew <mlibrock@eak12.org>
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 12:58 PM
Subject: FA CPR Initial Courses

Share to you staff,

In anticipation of the fall sports season taking place, | will be running NYSED Initial FA and CPR
classes prior to the start of the fall season. | currently have three classes available. They are on
September 2, 9, or 16. Classes will be held at East Aurora. They will begin at 4:00 and run until
completion.

Please have anyone that is interested email me directly to register. | am limiting class sizes for
obvious reasons but hope that the three dates will help anyone who needs to be certified prior to
the start of the season. Once the interested participants email me with the date they would like to
attend, | will share more detailed information with them.

Thanks,

Matt Librock

Assistant Principal

Parkdale and East Aurora Middle Schools
mlibrock@eak12.org
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